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Marguerite McLean O3000)- ET

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent:  Wednesday, January 14, 2009 10:44 AM

To: Pete Lester
Cc: Lisa Bennett; Anna Williams
Subject: RE: Docuement No. 05963-08, Docket No. 080001-El - COM ____
ECR
GCL
ok o
per this e-mail, Wi U
i will return Confidential Document No. 05963-08 back to the source. %g' S
thanks, SGa
Marguerite. , ABM

~cLK _MNC L

From: Pete Lester '
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 10:37 AM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Lisa Bennett; Anna Williams

Subject: FW: Docuement No. 05963-08, Docket No. 080001-EI

Bernie did the memo - Document # 11243-08 - and he recommended that the document is not confidential because the
referenced contract has been declassified. This cross-references with 02875-04.

While | agree with Bernie that the information is not confidential, | don't want to create pointless controversy. The
transportation rates for 2004 through 2007 are no longer relevant and we know what the rates are from the earlier declassifed
document - 02875-04. So Document # 05963-08 can be returned to the company.

Lisa or Anna, please let me know if this is a problem.

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 5:33 PM

To: Pete Lester

Cc: Anna Williams; Lisa Bennett

Subject: RE: Docuement No. 05963-08, Docket No. 080001-EI

Pete,

Confidential DN 05963-08 in Docket 080001-El has not been returned as of this date.
Marguerite.

From: Lisa Bennett

Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 9:23 AM

To: Pete Lester; Marguerite McLean

Cc: Anna Williams

Subject: Docuement No. 05963-08, Docket No. 080001-EI

Pete,

It is my understanding that the above-referenced document, whicdh is the Confldentlal ver5|on cc)}}) %ons of TECO's
responses to staff's 2nd set of POD's, number 9, can be returned to the d334gar§.N 63 ents been retumed? If
so, we will not prepare an Order for the prehearing officer's signature.

003 h L JANIL S

1/14/2009 FPSC-COMMISSION CLERH
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Thanks

Lisa C. Bennett

Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL
850-413-6230

1/14/2009



